
T E A M  M E E T S  W I T H  M U S E U M  O F
E T H N O L O G Y
Our project lead, Lisa Jones, met with the
Museum of Ethnology this week! The Hanoi
based museum will support us in hosting
a final policy event to showcase the work
of the youth and will help us create a
water puppetry performance that
encapsulates the youths stories in a
locally sensitive and create way. Water
puppetry has been an old age and
indigenous way of communicating stories
in Vietnam since the 11th century, and so
we are extremely happy to have them
partnering with us! 

O N L I N E  T R A I N I N G
To prepare the participants for their role as a
community researcher and climate
champion, we are offering some online
training that covers topics such as climate
change, the purpose and process of
research, photography, mapping, and
examples of other projects that youth are
involved in. If you have a project you would
like to share with the youth, please let
Florence know ASAP and we can make sure
they see the amazing stuff you are all up to.
 Any training they need to have that we
haven't included? Anything you want to offer
to develop their skil ls?  Get in touch if so, we
would love to hear from you 
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Y O U T H  F U T U R E S
V I E T N A M  E - N E W S L E T T E R

https://vietnammuseumofethnology.com/


Are their any recent successes you’d like to share with the wider team,
challenges you want to discuss, projects you want to communicate,
opportunities you think might be of interest? Let us know on
f.e.halstead@hull.ac.uk and we will include it in this newsletter!

G O T  S O M E T H I N G  T O  S H A R E ?  

M E D I A  U P D A T E S
We are currently developing a website as a central landing page for the
Youth Futures Vietnam project. This will showcase the project and its
outputs, and will include a YAB owned section, as well as a private area for
project participants. If you have any ideas for the website, get in touch! 

We also have a private Facebook group for Youth Future participants to
meet, share ideas, and collaborate.

Our Twitter account @vietnam_youth is now live - give us a follow to keep
up-to-date with the project as and when things happen! 

S P O T L I G H T  O F  T H E  W E E K :
F L O O D  S T O R I E S

This week we are starting with our very own Katie Parson's recent project,
Flood Stories. This project builds on previous research into the experiences
of children and young people during and after floods, and explores
questions raised about usage of creative and participatory methodologies
to explore their experiences and tell their story. By combining real children’s
experiences with immersive storytell ing techniques we are able to build
young people's sense of agency and preparedness. Explore these interactive
Flood Stories here, and/or find out some more with this l ink.

We want to actively highlight the
amazing work that is taking place
both within our networks and
beyond. The Spotlight of the Week
segment will do exactly this! Have
something you'd like to share, or
is there someone/something you'd
like to nominate? You know what
to do - just drop us a line at
f.e.halstead@hull.ac.uk. 

http://wp.lancs.ac.uk/cyp-floodrecovery/
https://360lab.hull.ac.uk/project/flood-stories/
https://www.hull.ac.uk/work-with-us/more/media-centre/news/2022/powerful-360-immersive-video-help-sali-highlights-impact-of-flooding-on-children

